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    22nd September 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It is lovely to see all the Reception children settling into full time school so well 
this week.  They are enjoying mixing with the rest of the school at lunchtime 
and have been to Worship too.  Everyone is welcome to attend Family 
Worship in the hall on Thursdays from 9am. 
 
As part of our Learning Theme please could your child bring in a named small 
box or bag containing items which are special to them.  We will be sharing 
these on Monday and will bring them home at the end of the day.   Also if you 
have a picture of your child and their pet please could you bring it in so we 
can use it on ‘Our Pets’ display in the classroom. 
 
We would like to encourage our children to become even more independent 
and so we are changing our morning routines in Reception. We are 
implementing these changes as we are trying to make the morning calm so 
the children are settled and ready for their day. 
 
The children will no longer need to self register inside on the interactive 
whiteboard; they will place their photo in to a tray to indicate whether they are 
having sandwiches or hot dinners. This will be placed outside on a table along 
with their book bag trays and communication basket.  The children will no 
longer come in and choose an activity as an adult will be reading a story. 
 
You are still welcome to come into the classroom with your child however we 
will ensure your child’s water bottle is refilled daily so there is no need for you 
to do this.  I will be available by the patio if you need to speak to me about 
anything. 
   
If you have any queries or anything you would like to discuss please come 
and see me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michelle Caines 
 
 
  

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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